May 26, 1983

Dear Friends of Mt. Ebal,
Once again it is time for us to gather for our annual Homecoming.
This year we will meet on Sunday June 5, at 11:30 for our morning Worship
Service followed by dinner under the oak tree.
As in the past, we will have a great speaker for Morning Worship. The
Reverend John QOakley, a retired Methodist minister, will deliver the message.
Look forward to seeing you there.
Sincerely,
Stewart Sexton

President
Mt. Ebal Association



